
 

  

 

   
                                                                                                                                                                 

                                                                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
      

  

 

Dear Friends, We can all draw a lesson from the open-hearted behaviour of Christ in placing the needs of others before his 

own. By virtue of our baptismal calling, all of us have the Christian responsibility and a certain amount of shepherding to do. In 

being the Good Shepherd Christ wants us to make our world a better place, by caring and giving proper direction to the 

generation after us and seeing that we leave a place better than we met it.  Like Christ, we need to get away from the noisy 

activities of the world and find a quiet time to rest and be alone with none but God and our inner selves. 
PARISH UPDATES. Mass Booking; We are reminded that the booking of mass for our special intentions, wedding  anniversaries, Birthday 

thanksgiving, Death anniversaries of our loved ones and general prayers is highly recommended.     
       The mass stipends (Donations) are part of our contribution towards the good of the church and support of your priest. 

 

   Priestly Anniversary: Today, the 21st of July marks the 12th Priestly anniversary of our Parish Priest. Fr Francis solicits for our continuous 

prayers and supports as he ministers to us and serves God in our parishes.  

 

   Sea Sunday Collection. We shall be having a special collection this weekend. This collection is towards supporting the Stella Maris Sea 

charity. We are encouraged to donate generously. Should you require any additional information, gift Aid envelopes are available at the 

back of the church or contact the Stella Maris charity on 020 7901 1931 or email: info@stellamarismail.org    

 

Archbishop Paul Bakyenga, the Archbishop of Mbarara,  in southwest Uganda, died a year ago in his home diocese. He was a former 

student of the then St. Andrews and Edinburgh diocesan seminary at Drygrange, near Melrose, from 1967-1971. He was the third Ugandan 

student that studied at Drygrange between 1959-71. He maintained contact with this diocese through several priest friends and parishes 

he had special contact with. One of the final contacts with the diocese was with St. Mary Magdalene's, Glenrothes, the parishioners of 

which helped develop a medical centre in the Mbarara diocese. On Saturday 3rd August at 10.00am there will be an anniversary Mass in 

Holy Cross Church, Bangholm Loan , Ferry Rd., Edinburgh EH5 3AH. All old friends and acquaintances are invited to take part in this Mass to 

thank God for the life of Archbishop Paul both in Uganda and Scotland.  

 

Up-coming events in the archdiocese.  For a full list of forthcoming events in the Archdiocese visit https://archedinburgh.org/news-events/ 
 

              St. Cuthbert’s Offertory Collections.  
             Last Sunday’s collection; 14 July,2004: £647.5930 
             

          Our Lady’s Offertory Collections.  
         Last Sunday’s collection; 14 July, 2024: £188.92 

 

Parish email: staned@stcuthbertschurch.com.   |Parish No: 0131 443 1317]                For Parish Hall Hire, Call:  077 1195 3146  

Website: www.stcuthbertschurch.com. |Twitter, Instagram, TikTok: @St. CuthbertsandOurladys 

Office Timings: Tue: 11.00 am - 2.00 pm |Thurs: 11.00 am - 2.00 pm | Fri. 3.00 pm - 5.00 pm 

 

       ST CUTHBERT’S CHURCH                                       

& OUR LADY  

MOTHER OF THE CHURCH.  
Archdiocese of St Andrews & Edinburgh  

 

Parish Priest: Fr. Francis C. Ututo, SMMM   
 

    St. Cuthbert’s Church 

  104, Slateford Road, EH14 1PT                                                                                                                                                                                                                          
Our Lady Mother of the Church 

1 Curriehill Road, EH14 5NS 

 

 WEEKEND MASS TIMES 

 Saturday Vigil Mass 

St Cuthbert’s: 6.00pm  

 

Sunday Morning Masses 

St. Cuthbert’s: 9.30 am 

Our Lady’s Curriehill: 

11.30 am 

               Weekend of  20/21 JULY, 2024                                                            

   SIXTEENTH  WEEK IN THE ORDINARY TIME OF YEAR B                                 

   1st Reading: Jeremiah 23:1-6 

  Response to the Psalm: The lord is my shepherd;       

there is nothing I shall want. 

  2nd Reading: Ephesians 2:13-18 

  Gospel Acclamation:   Alleluia, Alleluia!!!           

 The sheep that belong to me listen to my        

voice,says the Lord, I know them and they follow 

me.. Alleluia.     

   Gospel: Mark.6:30-34 

                                

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gospel:  John 20.1-9 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gospel:  
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                    ST CUTHBERT’S, SLATEFORD 
MASS   TIMINGS         MASS  INTENTIONS     MASS  DONOR 

 

Tuesday     23 July 9.00 am                NO MASS 

 

 

Thursday  25July 9.00 am                NO MASS   

Saturday   27 July. 10.am 

(Confessions after Mass) 

 

Saturday Vigil Mass 6.pm      

  

Sunday   28 July   9.30 am                 Velleny  

    Birthday Thanksgiving 

 

 
No Masses at St Cuthbert’s: as a result of the on-going installation of the church’s heating system, 
there will not be MASS on TUESDAY,  23 and THURSDAY 25 of July. This is to keep us safe from 
work site. Mass will recommence on Saturday the 27 of July. 
 
Winners of the 200 club for the month of June are numbers: 7 and 128. Congratulations to them. 
 
Parish Health and Safety Fire Safety Team. It is very important that anyone who comes to church, 
visits the house or uses the hall is safe. The Archdiocese has asked that we provide a record of 
checks to do with fire safety and general health and safety. We need a small group of people to 
oversee this process so if you could give a little of your time to help with this please speak to Fr 
Francis as soon as possible. No previous experience is necessary, help and support will be 
provided. 
 
Pass-keepers. Each week when we come to church there are a small group of people ready to 
welcome us. They are available during mass should you need help. They would like more people 
to join them as pass-keepers so if you feel you could give a little of your time before, during and 
after mass please speak to Jeanette O Rourke or Ben Malon. 
 
Day by Day. Parishioners who order Day by Day books please note the June/July books are on 
the card stall. If anyone would like to help on the stall especially a Saturday please speak to Susan 
Rowlinson or Catherine Cant. 

  

   OUR LADY MOTHER OF THE CHURCH, CURRIE 
MASS  TIMINGS MASS  INTENTIONS    MASS  DONOR 

 

Wednesday  24 July 10.am                            Marag Gray (RIP)  Margaret 

Friday    26 July 10.am    

Sunday  28 July 11.30am     Gordon Wilson (RIP) Norma Mitchell 

 
Our Lady’s 100 Club. We are happy to announce that the parish 100 club will soon 
be re-started. This club was organised and run by our Gerry Mcque and the late 
Jim Kane. Both of them did a great job and in fact about £2000 which they 
generated was part of the money we used in installing the new speakers and 
modern sound system we now have in the parish. We humbly cal on volunteers 
who would like to assist in organising this club to kindly meet Fr Francis or Val 
Lawrie. 
 
The most recent copy of Safeguarding Matters is available on the notice board at 
the back of the Church -please feel free to read and return. It is also available on 
line. The Church is continually trying to improve its safeguarding practices but 
needs the help of every parishioner to do so. If you have any worries or concerns 
or want to know more about the role of the parish safeguarding coordinator 
please contact Val Lawrie. (Contact details are on the Safeguarding poster at the 
back of the Church) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

                               
                                                   Blessings to you, your families and those who are dear to you in Jesus’ name, Amen. ~ Fr Francis 


